
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 6st February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

COMPLETION OF COURSEWORK 2023 – GCSE PE 

 

As part of your child’s GCSE studies they have been asked to complete coursework. The successful 

completion of this is vital to their GCSE success this summer as completed written coursework will 

make up 10% of their overall GCSE grade. 

 

It has been decided that in order for your child to complete this work as quickly as possible and to 

allow for focus on other aspects of their studies they will remain in school until 6.00pm on 

Thursday 23rd February 2023.  

 

It is expected that they will attend. If you have any concerns please contact Alex O’Donoghue on 

0208 985 5150. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 


